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Advisory No. ' s. 2024
July 31, 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013
This Advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,

but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

PRESENTATIONS OF CULTURAL AWARENESS AND FILIPINO VALUES

This is in reference to the letter request from Ms. AYEN E. INFANTE,
Founder Philippine Mobile Music and Theater Company, seeking support from
DepEd learners to the above captioned-activities.

The group believes that this is effective in advocacies like anti-bullying, anti-
child labor campaign, child protection, Filipino Culture, Family Values, Gender
Sensitivity, Environment Protection and issues on drugs.

Should you have any questions or clarification, you may contact 0977-
7618418 or at email ayen.infante88@gmail.com.

Address: 4 Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
Tel. Nos.: 920-58-24; 924-2213 local 801
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July 01, 2024

To : Ms. Jocelyn Dr. Andaya '
Regional Director ! 05 0%
Department of Education - NCR ! | E———

@« by

From : The Philippine Mabile Music T
and Theater Productions Co.

Re. : Request for Advisory

The Philippine Mobile Music and Theater Productions Co. (PMMTPCo) is a company of young professionals
who's mainline of interest is to develop and create shows relevant to the missions and visions of our country’s
education policies.

PMMTPCo is very effective in promoting important advocacies like anti-bullying, anti-child labor campaign,
child protection, Filipino Culture, Family Values, Gender sensitivity, Environment Protection and issues on
drugs.

Moreover, we are proud to share that PMMTPCo is the only in the Philippines recognized by the Office of
the President thru the Philippine Drug Enforcement Agency (PDEA) and the volunteers against Crime and
corruption (VACC) with strong recommendation from Commission on Higher Education (CHED). We
strongly believe in the advocacy of your good leadership that reaffirmed to the commitment to FIGHT
VOILENCE AGAINST WOMEN AND CHILDREN

our presentations promote cultural awareness and appreciation of Filipino Values of being MAKA-DIYOS,
MAKABAYAN, MAKA-TAO and MAKA KALIKASAN. These are suited for Elementary, Secondary and College students.

In this regard, we would like to seek your support through an ADVISORY for the said activity. It is our great pride
and henor to engage this project to your institution for this major endeavor and PMMTPCO is grateful enough to
be part of realizing this vision.

Thank you very much, more power and God bless our Nation!

Philippine Mabile Music and
Theater Productions Co.

0977-761-8418

ayen.infante88«gmail.com

Q06

hitps: ’ wwaw facebook.com/PMMTPCO




